
 

 

 

 
Our Legacy: A brighter future 

HAMILTON ASSOCIATION 
Website: www.GreyPowerHamilton.com   Email: 

GreyPowerHamilton@gmail.com 

Donation Form 
Annual Subscription from 1 April 2024 to 31 March 2025 

 

Help us to support the superannuants who are struggling with the cost of living by 

donating money that will go towards the cost of educating the decision makers on their 

policies that affect older New Zealanders. 

 

We are planning to become a registered charity 

 Donate to: 

TSB Banking Account: 15-3972-0132992-000 
 If paying by internet banking or from your bank, please complete 

Particulars Code Reference 

Name & Initials Phone Number Member Number 
 

or Cash at Monthly Coffee Morning 

 
Privacy 

Statement 

We collect personal information from you when you complete this membership form in order to : 

1. Send you Grey Power Association and Federation newsletters and notices. 

2. Update your information as part of maintaining Grey Power membership details. 

3. Advertising material approved by the Grey Power Executive. 

Your information is confidential to Grey Power and will not be supplied to another party and will be 

destroyed should you cease being a member. (Please contact the above email address for any further 

information) 

 

http://www.greypowerhamilton.com/
mailto:GreyPowerHamilton@gmail.com

